

Híghsted Grammar School Síttíngbourne

Parents only of Year 5 girls who are due to start secondary school in September 2024 are invited to attend an information meeting about Secondary Transfer at Highsted Grammar School, Sittingbourne on Thursday 22 June 2023

This meeting is <u>not</u> suitable for pupils and is not an alternative to our

Open Evening event which will take place in October 2023.

We regret we are unable to provide childcare facilities.

- Doors open: 6.00 pm
- Refreshments available 6.00 pm 6.15 pm
- Talks in the School Hall begin at 6.15 pm

Speakers:

Miss A Kelly, Headteacher

Miss T Cornish, Deputy Headteacher

Miss S Appleton, Assistant Headteacher Key Stage Three

There will be an opportunity to ask questions.

Meeting closes at approximately 7.00 pm.
